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Subject: FW: [External]  Fw: Riverside Charter Review Committee

----- Forwarded Message ----- 
From: Jim Goldman <jkbec1@att.net> 
Sent: Thursday, May 13, 2021, 12:32:33 PM PDT 
Subject: Riverside Charter Review Committee 

Counsel, 

I am a member of the Riverside Charter Review Committee and have been asked to contact you. 

The Riverside Charter Review Committee would like to extend an invitation to you to join us on May 
19, 2021 at 5:00 PM.   

The purpose of this invitation is to allow you to present your client's position on the General Fund 
Transfer.  We are extending you this invitation because your client has initiated litigation against the 
City on this topic and the Riverside City Council has asked this Committee to explore a Charter 
Amendment that would authorize such a transfer.  

Should this Committee and the Council recommend such an Amendment, it may have an impact on 
your litigation against the City. 

You may be asked questions regarding your Client's position, you are free to answer any or no 
questions.   

If you would like to participate, please let me know and I will make arrangements with City Staff since 
the meeting is virtual. 

If you would prefer to send your position in writing, please forward any response directly to me and I 
will present it to the full Committee. 

James Goldman 

Charter Review Committee Meeting Date:  5-13-2021
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